
What You Can Do For 

Buddies 

  We hope that you have 

enjoyed reading the first Buddies 

Bulletin.  The next issue will  come 

out just before the summer 

holidays.  If you have anything you 

would like us to put in it then 

please write a  letter and post it in 

the Buddies Box in the library.   

Jokes - In each issue of the 

Bulletin there will be a sheep 

related joke.  If you know any good 

ones then write them down and 

post them in the Buddies Box.  

Don’t forget to put your name and 

class on it so that we 

can give you a small 

prize if we use it in 

the next issue. 

10p Quiz - In each issue of 

the Bulletin there will be  two quiz 

questions -  one for you and one 

for the grown ups.  

If you think you know the 

answers and want to be in with a 

chance of winning a small prize 

then you can enter the 10p quiz.  

Simply  write your answers on the 

tear-off slip  below.  Sellotape a 

10p piece  to the reverse side,  fill 

in your details and post it in the 

Buddies Box.   

By entering the quiz you will 

be helping to raise money for 

Bishop Wood Buddies.  All the 

10ps will pay for photocopying the 

next bulletin so that  any other 

money we raise can go towards 

great things for school and for you 

to learn and play with.   

Thank you for your support. 

10p Quiz Question No. 1  

Children’s Answer: ……………………………………………………………..……………. 

Adult’s Answer:  …………………………………………………………………..………. 

Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………….  Class:  ………..……. 

Name the Buddies Mascot 

I would like to name the Buddies mascot ……………………………………………….. 

Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………….  Class:  ………...……. 

From the Editor… 
 

Dear Buddies 

Welcome to the first issue of 

the Bishop Wood Buddies Bulletin. 

This newsletter is for you to keep, 

and I hope that you will share it 

with your family too.   

The aim of the Buddies 

Bulletin is to let everyone know 

what the committee of the BWSA 

(Bishop Wood Buddies to you and 

me!) are doing to raise funds for 

our school.  We also want to let 

you know what we are spending 

the money on.   

If you or your parents have 

any fund-raising ideas, or thoughts 

on things that we should try and 

raise money for, then please let 

me know.  Send a letter to The 

Editor, Buddies Bulletin, and post it 

in the Buddies Box in the library. 

 Baa Baa for now… 

   The Editor 

Buddies Mascot 

You may have seen me at 

assembly today but why don’t you 

show this picture of me to your 

family.  I’ll let you into a secret - I 

am also the editor of the bulletin! 

The problem is I need a name... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

You did so well choosing the 

Bishop Wood Buddies name to go 

with the sheep logo designed by 

Niamh Bailey. So, can you come up 

with a name for me? 

If you have an idea, please 

write it on the tear-off slip on the 

back page and post it in the 

Buddies Box in the library.  We will 

announce my new name in the 

next bulletin at the end of term. 
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Reviews 

Spirit of Tring - What a great 

event for Tring and a big thanks to 

all of you who supported the 

Buddies stall. The yummy home-

made cookies nearly sold out and 

the hot chocolate went down a 

treat as the evening got cooler.  

Lets thank all those mums and 

dads who helped make it a 

success.  In total we raised £350 

from the stall and will also receive 

more money from Grass Roots for 

helping the evening go with a 

swing.  

Non-Uniform Day – Wasn’t 

this good fun and thank you for all 

your £1 coins.  We now have over 

£200 to spend on refreshments for 

sports day as well as money left 

over to buy playground and sports 

equipment. 

Future Fundraising Events 

Bags2School  - The next 

collection is this week on Friday 

11
th

 June.  Please remind your 

parents to bag up any old clothes, 

shoes or soft toys and drop them 

off at school before 9.00am.  This 

raises a lot of money for Bishop 

Wood Buddies and you can help 

too by putting in a soft toy or T-

shirt that you have grown out of 

(check with mum first though). 

Midsummer Fun Run – 

Wednesday evening  16
th

 June at 

Tring Park Cricket Club. Many of 

you will be joining the 10th 

Anniversary run.  Buddies will have 

a SPLAT THE RAT stall there so 

please come along and have a go.  

There will be lots of rats to choose 

from, both fast and slow! 

Comedy Week Stall  – On 

Saturday 3
rd

 July  from 11 - 2pm at 

St Peter & St Paul Church.  To help 

launch the Comedy week Buddies 

are having a Face Painting stall.  

Come along and get made up! 

Joke of the Month 

 What do sheep enjoy on hot summer days?  

  

 

 

Answer 

 A Baa-baa-cue 
new hardware including printers, 

movie cameras, microscopes,  as 

well as contributing towards  the 

cost of the new server.  We have 

now been asked to raise a further 

£5000 to buy  12 computers, 

enough for two classrooms. 

Of all the money raised we 

keep 1/4 of the funds each year to 

buy smaller items or pay towards  

special activities such as Fun Fit & 

Fruity week.   

 Last term, Buddies paid for 

the newspaper that you get every 

week in the library: 

Roald Dahl’s Revolting 

Rhymes – Tuesday 6th July at 

3.30pm in the school hall.  As part 

of the Tring Comedy Week, the 

Get Stuffed Theatre Company are 

holding a performance of Roald 

Dahl’s Revolting Rhymes.  Tickets 

cost £3 each and a drink and 

cookie will be included.  All money 

raised will go towards buying new 

guided reading books for school.   

It will be a really great after 

school event and  we hope you will 

be able  to join in the fun. 

Buddies Spending 

Each year the committee 

and the governors have to decide 

on how to spend the money raised 

by Bishop Wood Buddies.      Last 

year we decided to spend £3000 

to help fund new ICT equipment 

and   have  already  bought  lots  of  

Children’s 10p Quiz Question No. 1:  

Which of these of animal breads is not a sheep? 

Blackface;  Herdwick;  Romney;  Tamworth; Wensleydale 

 

Adult’s 10p Quiz Question No. 1:   

Which regiment  of the British Army has a sheep as it’s 

mascot and what is it’s name? 

Stick 

your 10p 

here 


